August 18, 2014
Dear Mr. Creasy,


The Hanover Department of Social Service and I personally would like to thank the Hanover Rotary Club Foundation for its most generous contribution to our Special Welfare Undesignated Account.  Funds from this account are used to assist families and individuals who otherwise would fall through the proverbial holes in our safety net.


Your contribution allows us to assist many county residents: 

· People who are just over the maximum income level for Medicaid, with the purchase of their medications;

· The elderly and/or disabled who need help to keep a roof over their heads or their utilities on;

· Evicted families to have temporary shelter while they plan for more long-term accommodations;

· And others who come to Social Services as a last resort, but who are not eligible for benefits from any other programs.

Thanks to your contribution we are able to help many people in need to solve their problems, and move to greater self-sufficiency.


Please extend our thanks to all of the members of the Hanover Rotary, and please be assured that DSS staff always enjoys your fund-raising event.  You always will have volunteers from HDSS!

Sheila Crossen-Powell, Director
